
CELEBRATING OUR 28TH ANNIVERSARY 
28th ANNUAL SHANNOCK VALLEY COMMUNITY FESTIVAL 

JULY 20th, 21st AND 22nd, 2017 

Dear Local Business Owner: 

For the past 27 years, the Shannock Valley Community has had the opportunity to come 
together and enjoy the three-day, fun filled event. With your company’s support, this 28th 
Annual 2017 Festival can be the best yet.  

The 2017 Festival will be held on July 20th, 21st and 22nd, 2017. This year the community 
will be celebrating 28 years of hosting this event at the Community Park in Rural Valley. 

This event takes an abundance of time and energy to organize, plan, schedule and bring 
together for everyone to enjoy. It also takes a great financial undertaking to support. We 
would like your business to consider supporting this event by making a financial 
contribution. A generous donation from your business would help to ensure a successful 
festival for the community. Donations would be used to help defray many cost and/or 
expenses such as: for the parade, live musical entertainments, the bike race and 5K races, a 
variety of other entertainments, rides, trash removal and Saturday’s Grand Finale - the 
fireworks.  All donations are tax deductible and a receipt will be provided to you. 

We are asking for your support in whatever way you feel comfortable.  

If you have any questions, please contact Chairman Pamela Steffy at 724-783-6688 and  Joe 
Weister at 724-954-0370 or Treasurer’s Tracy Goldstrohm at 724-783-2172 or Bernie 
Steffy at 724-859-5587. Please send your greatly appreciated donation to:  

SHANNOCK VALLEY FESTIVAL TREASURER 
                          Tracy Goldstrohm                        or                          Bernie Steffy                   
                          P.O. BOX 193                                                                 114 WALKER LANE 
                          YATESBORO, PA. 16263                                           RURAL VALLEY, PA.  16249 
 

On behalf of the Festival Committee and the Shannock Valley Community, we 
want to thank you in advance for your time, consideration and all your 
support in the past, present and future.  

Respectfully, 
The Shannock Valley Festival Committee: 
Pamela & Bernie Steffy, Joe & Renee Weister, Terry & Tracy Goldstrohm, Brad 
Bowser, Anne Daymut, Brandon Weister,  Tiffany Harkleroad, Toni Trudgen,  
Angie McCauley, Peggy Goldstrohm, Jonathan Nagy, Jason Elkin, Eric Hellgren 
and all of our greatly appreciated dedicated volunteer helpers.  


